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TO ALL MEMBER STATES OF THE WHO 

EUROPEAN REGION 

 

Extension of the deadline for submitting nominations to serve on WHO governing bodies and 

committees for the nomination year 2025 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

In my previous correspondence dated 26 February 2025, I invited nominations to serve on WHO 

governing bodies and committees, namely on the Executive Board (EB) and the Standing Committee of 

the Regional Committee for Europe (SCRC), for the nomination year 2025. 

 

The constitutional deadline of 28 April 2025 for submission of nominations has now expired. Below is 

an overview of the received nominations, which indicates that an insufficient number of nominations 

were submitted by Member States in Group B for the SCRC: 

 
EB One vacant seat 

Two nominations received 

No vacant seat One vacant seat 

Three nominations 

received 

SCRC One vacant seat 

Three nominations received 

Two vacant seats 

One nomination received 

One vacant seat 

Four nominations received 

 

Consequently, it has been decided, in consultation with the members of the Thirty-second SCRC, to 

extend the deadline for nominations for this specific governing body and subregional grouping until 

Wednesday, 11 June 2025. For those WHO bodies and committees and their subregional groupings 

that received a sufficient or exceeding number of candidatures, the submission process is now closed. 

 

I encourage Member States in Group B to consider submitting nominations. For comprehensive details 

regarding nomination requirements, please refer to my previous correspondence enclosed. 

 

Further information about the nominations received will be shared with Member States following the 

finalization of the submission process. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

 

Dr Hans Henri P. Kluge 

Regional Director 
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Encls: 

Circular letter: Call for nominations to serve on WHO governing bodies and committees – nomination 

year 2025  

Curriculum vitae form for nomination for membership of the Standing Committee of the Regional 

Committee for Europe, nomination year 2025  

 


